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Kimberly Smith Comments on Health Care Deal Making in 
the Wake of Trump Victory
November 18, 2016

Kimberly Smith, co-chair of Katten's Private Equity practice, is quoted in a Private Healthcare Investor 
article on the impact of President-elect Trump's uncertain stance on the Affordable Care Act. "We 
have not seen any buyers backing out of pending healthcare deals due to the regulatory and 
reimbursement uncertainties created by the upcoming Trump presidency," she said, adding that 
investors "are scrambling to figure out the more specific impact of a Trump presidency, both with 
respect to their existing portfolio and longer term investment strategies." ("Healthcare Deals 'Hiatus' 
Predicted in Wake of Trump Victory," November 18, 2016)
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